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Measure 114 represents an important first step toward reducing the carnage of 

unlimited access to firearms.  The clear and obvious success of the previous ban on 

assault rifles is often ignored in the debate over thoughtful ways to protect innocent 

citizens from gun violence.  Please do NOT weaken the impact of Measure 114 but 

rather ensure that its implementation will save the lives of Oregonians. 
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